
 

 

 
 

BETA GROUP, INC. 
315 Norwood Park South, 2nd Floor, Norwood, MA 02062 
P: 781.255.1982 | F: 781.255.1974 | W: www.BETA-Inc.com 

July 29, 2021 
 
Ms. Patricia A. Leavenworth, PE, Chief Engineer 
MassDOT – Highway Division 
Ten Park Plaza 
Boston, MA 02116-3973 
 
Attn: Ms. Marie Rose, PE, Director of Project Management 
 
Re: SPRINGFIELD – McKnight Community Trail 
 Project File No. 608157 
 Preliminary ROW Plan Initial Submission 
 MassDOT Project Manager – Thomas Currier 
 
Dear Ms. Leavenworth: 
 
On behalf of the City of Springfield, BETA Group, Inc. (BETA) is pleased to submit the 608157 
Preliminary ROW Initial Submission for the above referenced Project.  This submittal has been 
prepared in accordance with MassDOT’s Project Development and Design Guide and MassDOT 
Engineering Directives, and includes the following design deliverables formatted for MassDOT’s 
electronic Bluebeam Reviews: 

 003_608157_SPRINGFIELD – McKnight – Preliminary ROW Initial Plans 
 009_608157_SPRINGFIELD – McKnight – PROW Plans AutoCAD 
 009_608157_ SPRINGFIELD – McKnight – PROW Plans Submission Cover Letter 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

BETA Group, Inc.  
 

 

Daniel J. McCormack, PE 
Associate 

Enclosures 

c. Christopher Cignoli, Director (Springfield DPW) 
 Andrew Krar, City Engineer (Springfield DPW) 
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